
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello All, 

 

This message is intended to provide guidance on uniform apparel and its 

appropriate wear. 

 

OAG 25.000 Safety Personnel Uniforms and its appendices outlines 

what articles of clothing and accessories are Department approved. Only 

items listed in this policy are suitable for on duty wear. 

 

The ACFFA Store (aka Union Store) sells a multitude of union apparel 

that is NOT approved for on duty wear, including the hooded sweatshirt. 

These articles, however, are approved for all union events and functions, 

and off-duty wear. Brian Derickson is working on updating the 

descriptions of items within the store to specify what is NOT approved 

for on duty wear. 

 

Please review OAG 25.000 and its appendices and ensure your items 

conform to these guidelines. 

 

Thank you, 

The Union 


